
WWW.ENGAGEAFRICA.COM          2250 W. Highland Ave./ Elgin, IL 60123

Greetings Family and Friends!

I’m dreaming of a wet Christmas!  Okay, so that is not the 
original intention of that classic song by Bing Crosby, 
however, rain means cooler summer weather for us!  
Ideally, we dream of nice, sunny days and cool, rainy 
nights.

December is an interesting month in Rustenburg.  The 
majority of people who live here travel out of town for 
Christmas, so everything slows down!  We suddenly feel like 
we have all kinds of space -on the roads, in the shops, in 
restaurants and just about every public place.  Businesses 
also slow down, and many close for a week or more.  It’s a 

good month for household projects and general catching up.  Of course, this also impacts 
ministry as no churches are interested in outreaches and church attendance is very low.  
However, we are enjoying a more intimate time with those who cannot travel this year!

It’s also natural to feel a bit nostalgic in December as we look back over the year and 
consider, again, all that God has done.  We want to take this opportunity to say THANK YOU 
to all of you who have left your fingerprints in all that we have seen and done in South Africa 
this year.  We love you and appreciate you.  You are not only a part of the ministry of Engage 
Africa, but you are a part of us, personally, as well.  We are honored and humbled to do 
ministry with you as, together, we are engaging children in South Africa in life to the full!  We 
are looking forward to another wonderful year, and we can’t wait to see all that God is 
going to do in 2014!

On the following pages, you will find a variety of photos taken throughout 2013.  Celebrate 
with us as we remember this past year!

Jeff, Abby, &
Elizabeth Tumelo

Hunt

Prayer Points
Health and safety for our Hope Church members as many are traveling during the 
Christmas season

That Hope Church would be a beacon of hope in Freedom Park and that more 
people would be drawn to Jesus because of the lives that God is touching

Expand the influence of Engage Africa and Hope Church as we continue to spread 
the Gospel

Health and safety for our family

Favor as we seek different licenses, property, or funding

Health, safety, and favor for our many ministry partners (USA and South Africa)
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Party with our Hope 
Church Junior Leaders

Freedom Park 
Home Visits

MERRY 
CHRISTMAS!
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Beth loves Skype, Christmas, 
and playing outside!!

The group of missionary kids we 
ministered to in March.

Teaching & 
Training

Outreaches

Our 2013 intern,
Meagan Cullen

Family Time!

V
B
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As you look at the photos and praise God for what He has been doing in 
South Africa in 2013, please also ask God to speak to you about what you 
can do in 2014.  Could you commit to praying daily or weekly for us and 
for EA?  Will you begin or continue a financial investment?  
Can you organize, participate in, or help finance a missions 
trip?  Do you know someone who would benefit from (and be 
a benefit through) an internship with us?  Are you able to 
invest in our 2014 project?  Could you talk about Engage 
Africa with someone who would be interested in making an 
investment to help us buy property to build a ministry center?

We have 2 main project goals for 2014.  One is a short-term goal, and the 
other is more long-term.  Let us tell you a little about each one. 

The short-term goal for 2014 is to obtain property in Freedom Park and 
build a church building for Hope Church!  With $15,000, we can build 1.5 
tabernacles to give us a place for both adults and children to worship.  
Additional money that comes in for this project will be used to furnish a 

kitchen and build a small home for a 
caretaker to live next to the church building.  
The buildings will not only be used for 
services on weekends, but also as an after 
school drop-in center where kids can get 
help with homework, learn important life 
skills, and eat a meal each day.

You may recognize our long-term project from last year.  It’s a big goal, and 
we know that it will take some time to reach it.  We are confident that God 
is calling us to set down roots in South Africa.  The goal is to raise $300,000 
to fund phase 1 of Engage Africa’s Hope Ministry Center in South Africa.   
Phase 1 includes: register Engage Africa as a 
legal non-profit organization in South Africa 
giving us the ability to own property 
(accomplished in 2013), purchase property, 
establish infrastructure for water and 
electricity, build a baby shelter, 2-4 foster 
homes, and staff homes.  

Want to get involved?  Mail your check to the address at the bottom or give 
online by following the project link on the home page of our website.


